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Northern Border Regional Commission Announces 2020 Economic & Infrastructure 
Development Grant Round 

 

The Northern Border Regional Commission (NBRC) is pleased to announce the 2020 Economic & 
Infrastructure Development grant application opportunity. Eligible organizations, which include 
nonprofit and governmental entities (state, local & Indian tribes), will be able to access grant application 
details (available via NBRC’s website, nbrc.gov), beginning March 2. While not required, Letters of 
Interest are requested by March 31, and the online application portal (also available via NBRC’s website, 
nbrc.gov) will be open by April 6. Applications are due by 5pm on Friday, May 15.   
 
Thanks to the support of the congressional delegation across the NBRC region, the Commission’s 
appropriation increased significantly in 2020, and each State in the region (Maine, New Hampshire, New 
York, and Vermont) will be able to support additional projects compared with 2019.  
 
“I am happy that each state in the NBRC region will have access to additional funds in 2020,” said NBRC 
Federal Co-Chair Harold B. Parker. “This is an exciting time of year for us because we get a first look at 
applications that collectively represent the cutting edge of economic development in rural communities 
across the NBRC region. We look forward to supporting these projects in 2020.” 
 
For those considering applications in 2020, please contact the following Program Managers in each 
NBRC state. The Program Managers will be happy to assist you as you develop your projects and 
applications:  
 
Maine:        New Hampshire:  
Andrea Smith      Mollie Kaylor 
207.624.9813      603.271.6305 
andrea.smith@maine.gov    mollie.kaylor@livefree.nh.gov 
 
New York:       Vermont:  
Kyle Wilber      Kristie Farnham 
518.473.3694      802.398.5268 
kyle.wilber@dos.ny.gov     kristie.farnham@vermont.gov 
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*** 

Created in the 2008 Farm Bill, NBRC is a federal-state partnership with a mission to help alleviate 
economic distress and encourage private-sector job creation in New Hampshire, Maine, Vermont, and 
New York. Since its inception, the Commission has awarded more than $55 million in grants, which has 
leveraged more than $142 million to support 248 grants across the four states. 
 


